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August 14, 2019

The beginning of the 2019-20 school year brings with it the new TAPPS year as well. Please review
the information located on the TAPPS website concerning this year’s membership in TAPPS.

Please complete and return the TAPPS Contract by email or mail. Please complete the Participation
Form indicating the events your schools will participate in for the coming year. The Contract,
Participation Form and payment are due in the TAPPS office no later than September 3, 2019.

If questions arise, please contact the TAPPS office at 254-947-9268 or by email at info(@tapps.biz.

Sincerely,

L,

Bryan Bunselmeyer

Executive Director

Competition with Honor



